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Tsunami Information No.: 1 
Date Issued: February 25, 2017 
Time Issued: 01:40 AM`  
 
 
 
 

ADVISORY 
  No Tsunami Threat 

 
 
 
A strong distant earthquake with a preliminary magnitude of 6.6 occurred in South of 
the Fiji Islands on 25 February 2017 at 01:29 AM (Philippine Standard Time) located 
at 23.4 oS, 178.5 oW with a depth of 417 km. Based on all available data, there is no 
tsunami threat from this event. 
 
This is for information purposes only and there is no tsunami threat to the Philippines 
from this earthquake. 
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